
 
 
Dear [[NAME_FIRST]], 

We know that COVID-19 has caused significant disruptions, including serious financial hardships. 
Students with unexpected or other financial challenges due to COVID-19 can submit the COVID-19 
Emergency Assistance Application to apply for additional funding provided by the federal government. 

Be sure to complete the COVID-19 Emergency Assistance Application as soon as possible. 
Applications will be processed in the order they are received and until funds are exhausted. 

Once you have completed your application, please allow 14 business days for our office to process your 
request and reach out to you via email. Your Rutgers Financial Aid Offer Letter will be updated if your 
appeal is granted. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Office of Financial Aid 
 
Please do not reply to this email. This email has been sent from an unmonitored email account. For 
further assistance, please contact your regional office to speak with a financial aid representative. 
 

 

 

http://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/contacts
https://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/financial-services/
https://dmgt.rutgers.edu/dba/f?p=eaa
https://www.ugadmissions.rutgers.edu/linkfromemail.aspx?destURL=https://www.facebook.com/thescarlethub/&linkId=A22C5C3EBAFBFEC1&id1=%5B%5Benc_id%5D%5D&id2=041FFE3E1809767D
https://twitter.com/thescarlethub
https://www.instagram.com/thescarlethub/
https://www.ugadmissions.rutgers.edu/linkfromemail.aspx?destURL=https://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/financial-services/&linkId=4C2AA054F8617F99&id1=%5B%5Benc_id%5D%5D&id2=041FFE3E1809767D

